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10th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Year 1 Parent/Carers, 

 

UGLY BUG BALL – Thursday 17th July 
 
On Thursday 17th July we will be having an Ugly Bug Ball to 
finish our topic for this term. This is a non-uniform day for 

Year 1.  Please could your child come to school dressed in 

mini-beast base colours (e.g. browns, greens, coloured for a 

butterfly, red top and black bottoms for a ladybird etc.) 

 
Please do NOT buy a costume.   

 

The children can choose which mini-beast they want to be.  We will spend the morning 

creating and decorating the rest of their costume (antennae and wings),   

 

The children will have their ball in the morning as a part of our ‘Fabulous Finish’ and 
afterwards we will be providing an ice-lolly.  

 

Please speak to one of us if you prefer your child not to have an 

ice-lolly for dietary or allergy reasons.   

 
We look forward to an exciting Ugly Bug Ball! 

                                                 

Mrs Lawson / Mrs Emerson / Mrs Houlders 

Year 1 Staff 

 


